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To:
Subject:

Victor Vogl <vicvogl@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 30, 2010 12:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary,

This is just to let you know that your proposal, if accepted, would hurt me and a number of people I
know, small investors, a great deal.
Why do you want to hurt us, Mr. Secretary? Please do not hurt us...
Best regards,
Victor Vogl


